
The law on special needs is set to change in September 2014.  The Lincolnshire Parent Carer Forum (LPCF) is holding three 

workshops to give parents, carers, friends, family and professionals, information on both the current and the new SEN system.   

Hand-outs will be provided.  Buffet lunch & refreshments included.  To book: 

1. Send cheques payable to LPCF, PO Box 1183, Spalding, PE11 9EE  

2. Indicate which workshops you would like to attend  

3. Let us know about any special dietary requirements  

4. We need your name and contact details. 

For display stands, these will be booked on a first come first served basis upon payment received. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there.  For further information on the LPCF, check out our website www.lincspcf.org.uk  

Contact us by Email: admin@lincspcf.org.uk  or Tel 0845 33 11 310 (please leave a message and we will get back to you). 
 

1 2 3 Workshop 

The current SEN system 

The new SEND reforms & update 

The Local Offer 

SEN graduated response 

Assessment 

Education Health and Care Plans 

Personal budgets 

Preparing for Adulthood 

Disagreement resolution 

Content 

The Finch Hatton Arms 

43 Main Street, Ewerby 

NG34 9PH  

The Finch Hatton Arms 

43 Main Street, Ewerby 

NG34 9PH  

The Finch Hatton Arms 

43 Main Street, Ewerby 

NG34 9PH  

Where 

When Friday 27th June 2014 Thursday 3rd July 2014 Monday 14th July 2014 

Time 10.15am for 10.30 start—2pm finish 10.15am for 10.30 start – 2pm finish 10.15 for 10.30 start – 2pm finish 

Price for 
professionals/
display stands 

For payment received before 13th June £25 

Payments received after, £30 

For payment received before 19th June £25 

Payments received after, £30 

For payment received before 30th June £25 

Payments received after, £30 

Price for 
Parents Donation on arrival would be most welcome. Donation on arrival would be most welcome. Donation on arrival would be most welcome. 

LPCF registered charity number 1141060 
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